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Dear Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP,

I am most concerned about the existing plans for the A303 passing so close to Stonehenge,
and urge that a less damaging scheme, 
such as a southern bypass, should be sought and, at the very least, any tunnel should be
extended to the western WHS boundary.

Thank you for your attention, and I hope that you will do your very best for this priceless
World Asset !!

Yours sincerely,
Dr R S M Kent     




